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2023 board evaluation — process and findings

The Board of Directors evaluates its performance annually. The 2023 board evaluation was
conducted by distributing a customised online survey to all members of the Board of Directors
and the Group Executive Team, and findings were subsequently discussed at a board meeting.

The overall score was satisfactory, although slightly lower than 2022. In 2022, the Board of
Directors identified two overriding themes regarding the division of responsibilities between the
Board of Directors and the Executive Board and the information to the Board of Directors
regarding talent management and succession. Since the evaluation, various initiatives have been
launched to address the findings, and in the 2023 board evaluation, the general feedback was
that progress had been made.

INTERNAL



	OpenAt

